
St Mary’s CPS, Donnybrook 
 

 
 

2023 Staffing Allocations 
 
Dear Parents and Caretakers 
 
It is with great pleasure that I announce our staffing allocations, roles and responsibilities for 2023.  This 
information is provided in good faith, with the understanding that there may be possible changes before the 
commencement of the year. 
 
Mr Luke Skehan and Mrs Jo Wright will continue in their roles as Assistant Principals next year.  Further to 
this, Mrs Jo Wright will be responsible for the coordination of Students with Disabilities (SWD), and Mr Luke 
Skehan will be responsible for Religious Education and Faith Formation within the school. 
 
The Kindergarten teacher will be Miss Chelsea Moore, with Mrs Anne Dixon-Hotchkin supporting her. 
 
The Pre-Primary teacher will be Mrs Nina Fiumano, with Mrs Robyn Giudici and Miss Matilda Worsfold 
supporting her.  
 
The Year 1 Teacher will be Miss Jackie Dorozenko.  
 
The Year 2 teacher will be Miss Kate Jendrzejak.  
 
Please note that in 2023, Year 1 and 2 will now be located in the Junior Learning Hub (Library and current 
Year 3/4 class). Supporting this area across a number of roles including SWD and Literacy Intervention 
(MiniLit) will be Mrs Donna Verhaaf, Mrs Louise Long, Ms Melissa Eastcott and Mrs Tracy Licciardello.   
 
The Year 3 teacher will be Mrs Eileen Thomson, with Mrs Claire Hill supporting her.  
 
The Year 4/5 teacher will be Mrs Annie Hutton. 
 
The Year 6 teachers will be Mrs Jo Wright (3 days) and Mrs Ellen Pettersen (2 days). 
 
Miss Tara Vander Wielen will be coordinating the Macq-Lit program and supporting both Years 4/5 and 6.  
 
Mrs Ellen Pettersen will be teaching Physical Education. 
 
Mrs Shondelle Watts will be teaching Humanities and Social Science (Geography and History). 
 
Mr Luke Skehan will be teaching the Arts and a new STEM program (Science, Technology, Engineering & 
Maths). 
 
Mr Graham Manderson will continue in his role as school cleaner.   
 
Ms Mailee Dunn will continue in her role maintaining our grounds. 
 



Mrs Katja Humphries will continue being the welcoming face of our school, working hard to manage our 
finances and office administration.  
 
Father Joseph Sousa will be working with our school in his role as Parish Priest.  
 
2023 promises to be a great year at St Mary’s and I am confident that our staffing allocations will support 
us in our continued mission to graduate compassionate, capable and confident members of society who 
lead with their head, their heart and their hands. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Andrew Gammon 
Principal  
 


